
REPORT FOR ACTION 

Bill 139 - Proposed Amendments to the Planning 
Act and Province’s Land Use Planning Appeal 
System 
Date:  September 27, 2017 
To:  Planning and Growth Management Committee 
From:  Acting Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning Division 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This report summarizes and comments on key changes that would be brought 
about by the enactment of Bill 139, the Building Better Communities and 
Conserving Watersheds Act, 2017, as currently proposed.  The report also 
provides recommendations for Council's consideration with respect to these 
changes. 

This report will be made available prior to the Planning and Growth Management 
Committee Meeting scheduled for October 12, 2017. 

CONTACT 

Kerri A. Voumvakis, Director, Strategic Initiatives, Policy & Analysis, City 
Planning Division, Tel: 416-392-8148, Fax: 416-392-3821, Email: 
Kerri.Voumvakis@toronto.ca  

Helen Bulat, Project Manager, Strategic Initiatives, Policy & Analysis, City 
Planning Division, Tel: 416-392-5848, Fax: 416-397-4080, Email: 
Helen.Bulat@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Gregg Lintern, MCIP, RPP 
Acting Chief Planner and Executive Director 
City Planning Division 
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